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COVID-19 VICTIMS WORLDWIDE 
LILLIE ALFORD, Ethel Clark’s sis-in-law 
LINDA BULLOCK, medical issues/tests 
CHERYL BARRON, Stan Raley’s sister 
WILLIAM CAREY’s MOM, he preaches at 

College Park congregation 
ALAN DES ORMEAUX, Vinson friend; cancer 
CHRIS EMOND, Madison family friend; cancer 
ALANA FAIR 
JUNE FRANKS, passing of husband Al 

718 Glendale DR, Kosciusko MS 39090 
JAMES GORDON, Bridget Smith’s dad  
TERRY HARPER, health issues 
THERMAN HODGE; health issues 
VERNITA HUBBARD, Ralph’s passing 
JACK HUNTLEY, Callens friend 
BILLY JOHN, recent health issues 
BETTY JOHNSON, home with home health 
JORDAN KEMBLE, Warren friend; brain tumor 
WALTER KING, Lamar’s dad; surgery rehab 
BILL MANNESS FAMILY, Linda Bullock’s 

brother-in-law passed last week 6/15/2020 
LEANNE MANESS, Linda Bullock’s niece  
JACK MEARS 
GENE & CHARLENE RALEY, Stan’s parents 
STAN RALEY 
AL ST. CLAIR 
THELMA TALBERT, Shirley Raley’s mom 
RUTH TAYLOR, nursing facility resident 

Room 102 at Brookdale/Meridian 
BARBARA TERRAL, Jennifer Guy’s mom  
BRENDA THOMAS 
KEARRA THOMAS 
PERRY TUBBY, Brandie Madison’s dad 
ROB WARREN SISTERS, Laura & Michelle 
ED WALTERS, husband of close friend of Cindy 

Harper; liver cancer 
ANNIE WEBB, Cindy Harper’s ggrand-daughter 
MEMBERS of our ARMED SERVICES CHURCH 
MISSION WORK WORLDWIDE 
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 June 24 : Tim & Trina Beech 

 June 27 : Eugene White 

 

Senior Sunday Announcement 

We have two graduating 

high school seniors this year. 

Hannah Beech (Clarkdale) 
& 

Joy St. Clair (West Lauderdale) 

Due to Covid-19 issues we have 
had to postpone the planned 
Senior Sunday events for May 
17th until a date to be determined in 
June. More info coming as soon as 
we have it.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHEN WAS THE LAST TIME YOU LOOKED AT A LEAF? 

When was the last time you looked at a leaf? I mean really looked at one. We see 

them on the trees, then we walk through piles of them in the Fall or rake them up and 

throw them in a fire without giving them a second thought. But for some reason, one 

caught my attention today. It was just lying in our garage when I saw it and picked it up. 

It was a tiny thing, just part of a leaf, actually-no more than an inch long and less than a 

half inch wide-but something about it fascinated me; something about it reminded me of 

lace. I took a picture of it so I could zoom in and get a good look at it.  

This simple little leaf reminded me of just how awesome my God is. Who 

but God would put so much detail into something that mostly gets 

trampled under-foot or overlooked? If He put that much effort into 

forming a leaf, how much more delight must He have taken in creating 

mankind in His own image and likeness? Just as there is a wide variety 

of leaves-different shapes, different sizes and yes, many different 

colors-there is even more beauty in the diversity of human beings. We 

are each created to reflect just who God wanted us to be. Skin color, 

hair color, eye color, height, body shape, all these things and many 

more were determined at conception! How dull it would be if every 

person on this planet all looked just alike!  It must surely break the 

Creator’s heart to see His prize creations fighting over something like the 

color of our skin. The cardinal doesn’t hate the blue bird just because 

they’re different shades of beautiful. Sadly, Humans are the only 

creatures that are divided by something that every other thing in 

Nature celebrates! 
from Facebook post of June 12, 2020 

 
Communion Availability 

If you remain unable to attend worship 
services, and are in need communion 

emblems, they are                          
available for pick-up                                  

at the church building. 
  

We will continue to use the pre-filled 
communion sets for as long as deemed 

necessary for the continued safety of 
those worshipping with our 

congregation.  


